Ambassador U Aung Lynn

Embassy of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar

2300 S St NW

Washington, DC 20008

Dear Ambassador,

I am writing to call on the Myanmar government to put an end to the violence against Rohingya people in Rakhine state. Hundreds of thousands of Rohingya have fled to Bangladesh in recent weeks, recounting stories of grave atrocities. United Nations Secretary-General Antonio Guterres called the situation in Rakhine a “humanitarian and human rights nightmare” and “ethnic cleansing.”

I appeal to the Myanmar government to immediately stop the military operations in the area and to ensure free and safe access to Rakhine state for representatives of the United Nations and humanitarian organizations.

Sincerely,

